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June 2021
Dear Parents,

Mark 10:13-16
People were bringing little children to Jesus for him to place his hands on them, but the disciples rebuked them. When Jesus saw this, he was indignant. He said to them, “Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of God belongs to such as these.
This year we are very excited to offer something a little extra to our little ones. We are going to have a Kindergarten program. We have researched curriculum and have found one that we feel will be enjoyable for our Kindergarten children and his/her family. If you already have other children in the program this will allow for our younger children to feel a special part of religion classes.

If you are just starting out, we would like to welcome your Kindergarten child to start our program. We will have a separate registration form for Kindergarten, whether you have other children or not. We are unsure if we will be able to meet in large groups yet this coming school year, but we will try and invite our Kindergarten children into the center for some activities, even if we just hold small group activities.

The program will consist of a hard copy book along with a computer component. This is the same program that our Level 1 thru 6 students are using.  Please note that your child’s participation in this Kindergarten program is completely voluntary and not a requirement of our program. We believe that if you choose to enroll your child, it will be a very enriching and worthwhile way of introducing your child to the program before he/she starts with Level 1.
Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we are delighted as always to help you as parents to bring the faith to your family.
Family Faith Formation
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